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CLA agrees new licence for central government

The Copyright Licensing Agency (CLA) has reached agreement with the Cabinet Office on a new
licence for Central Government.
10 February 2014

After extensive consultation both parties have agreed that a CLA licence will be in place until March
2016.

The licence covers employees across Central Government working in over 70 departments, crown
bodies and related organizations. staff have the permissions they need to make copies from
magazines, journals and books in either print or digital format, including some free

This single comprehensive pan-arrangement means reduced administration within government
departments while also providing a uniform set of permissions for users allowing them the freedom
to legally copy and re-use the published copyright material they need for much of their daily activity.

The licensing agreement achieves the dual aim of ensuring government employees enjoy continued
access to the widest range of published information while copyright owners receive fair reward for the
re-use of their intellectual property.

Lord Younger, Minister for Intellectual Property, Innovation and Skills, said:

"l welcome this new pan-Governmental licence. It not only represents good value for money for the
Government and the taxpayer, but also it ensures that rights holders are properly remunerated for the
use of their work."

Kevin Fitzgerald, Chief Executive of CLA, said of the agreement:

“This is great news for central government and copyright owners and is equally good news for the UK
generally, as revenue generated from copyright licensing is known to incentivise the creative industries
which help to drive economic growth.”




